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GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT 

Thank you to all of you who helped with the Tootsie Roll Drive this 

year.  So far we have collected $423.32.  At this time we have 

some Tootsie Rolls left.  If you would like to purchase some please 

contact Mike Violett at 233-8509. 

Thanks to John Catron and his helpers for completing the Soccer 

Challenge and the Essay Contest.  The winners of the Soccer 

Challenge are ANDRE’S MACHADO, GABRIEL MACHADO and 

SOMMER HERNER.  The winners of the Essay Contest are 

GABRIELLE COTTON, ASHLEY SCKRECK and KATIE JOE.  Thank you  

to John and his crew. 

TONY LEONARDO is in charge of the kitchen for the BOO BLAST 

FALL FESTIVAL  on Saturday evening October 27, 2012 from 5PM 

to 8PM.  If you can help please call him at 233-9015. 

Our Council sponsored Memorial Mass will be at the 9AM Mass 

on November 18, 2012.  We would like to have as many Honor 

Guard from our council as possible.  We have requested at least 4 

Honor Guard.  Please contact Leonard Amos at 752-8386. 

Council 15126 will once again host the Memorial Mass for St. 

Joseph General Assembly 569 on Monday evening November 26, 

2012 starting at 7PM in the church.  We need some volunteers to 

supply some deserts.  We could also use some servers, lectures 

and Eucharistic Ministers.  Everyone is welcome even is you are 

not yet a 4th Degree member.  Please contact Gordon Carmichael 

at 364-1714 and leave a message or email 

gcarmichael571@yahoo.com. 

Our Annual Steak Fry will be on Saturday December 1, 2012.  Final 

details will be decided at our meeting on November 6, 2012 at 

7PM in the parish center. 
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COMING EVENTS: 

Saturday October 27, 2012 BOO BLAST 5pm to 8pm parish 

center 

Tuesday November 6, 2012 election day 

Tuesday November 6, 2012 Monthly meeting 7PM parish 

center 

Sunday November 11, 2012 Veterans’ Day 

Sunday November 18, 2012 Memorial Mass 9AM Mass 

Thursday November 22, 2012 Thanksgiving Day 

Monday November 26, 2012 4TH Degree Memorial Mass 7PM in 

church.  Everyone welcome. 

Thursday November 29, 2012 tentative First Degree 

Saturday December 1, 2012 Steak Fry 

Tuesday December 4, 2012 monthly meeting 7PM in the parish 

center 

 

SPECIAL ELECTION:  James Grant who was  a Trustee who 

resigned because he will be out of town for 10 to 12 months.  

We will hold a special election to elect a new trustee at our 

meeting on November 6, 2012.  If you are interested please 

attend the meeting.  

  

                                                                                              

BIRTHDAYS FOR NOVEMBER:  Lawrence J. Simon 

Please wish him a HAPPY BIRTHDAY when you see him. 



 

 

REMINDER:   We still have a few who have not paid their dues.  

Your help is needed.  Please encourage these members to pay 

their dues.  ANTHONY HANWAY, JAMES HENNING, JOSEPH F. 

MARMAUD 
 

BLOOD DRIVE:  THE NEXT BLOOD DRIVE IS SCHEDULED FOR 

Wednesday November 15, 2012 in the parish center.  

Appointments may be made for both Whole Blood and the 

Double Red Cell machines.  Go to www.savealifenow.org to 

schedule your appointment or contact GORDON CARMICHAEL 

at 816-364-1714 and leave a message or email 

gcarmichael571@yahoo.com. 

 

4TH DEGREE HONOR GUARD:  In November St. Francis Council 

15126 will have a Memorial Mass on Sunday November 18, 

2012 at the 9AM Mass.  Also Council 15126 will once again host 

the 4THP Degree Memorial Mass on Monday November 26, 

2012 at 7PM.  It would be nice if most of the honor guard 

would come from Council 15126.  Please contact Leonard Amos 

at 816-752-8386. 

 

We would like to get enough members to serve all the Masses 

on the 3rd weekend of each month.  If you are interested in 

joining the team and have the honor of being a server please 

contact LARRY BAHR at 364-3428. 
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GOOD OF THE ORDER:   If you know of a member who is sick or 

is having an operation of any kind please contact Gordon 

Carmichael at 816-364-1714 and leave me a message or email 

me at gcarmichael571@yahoo.com so that I can send them a 

Get Well card.  

 

St. Francis Xavier Council 15126 web page.  If you would visit 

our web page at wwwkofcsfx15126.org/ you will find it a little 

outdated.  Jeannie Marmaud has agreed to help me up date the 

web page and keep it more current.  Please check us out once 

in a while. 

 

DEGREE TEAM:  We are close to being ready to put on our 

FIRST First Degree.  We have some practices scheduled for 

November and may ask you to be our audience.  Our plan is to 

have a First Degree by the end of November. 
 

 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Our Insurance Agent is Alexander Murray.  If you have 

insurance questions, need information please contact him at 

660-582-2202 or email him at alexander.murray@kofc.org.  If 

he calls please make it a point to see him. 
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